SE21.

Following the Public Pound

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services which sought agreement to bring proposals to a future
meeting relating to the reporting of organisations monitored through the
Following the Public Pound (FPP) framework. Fiona Campbell provided an
overview of the report.

The committee asked what involvement Audit Scotland may have in the
development of the revised reporting framework. Fiona Campbell stated that
the Council applied guidance from Audit Scotland in the development of its
procedures. She advised that Falkirk’s approach had previously been held
up as best practice.

Decision
The committee agreed that a new reporting template for Following the

Public Pound reports would be submitted to a future meeting for
consideration.



